
 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Greetings and prayerful wishes from Fr. George Mathew Karoor. 

 

Hope that these few lines of mine will find you healthy, happy and safe, in spite of this challenging situation of the 

pandemic. Let us strengthen ourselves, our dear and near ones with courage and confidence and with the immense 

blessings from God Almighty.  

 

May I express my heartfelt gratitude and appreciation towards all of you for cooperating and supporting me during my 

tenure as the Regional Secretary and Council Member from Kerala in discharging my duties diligently and sincerely. 

Now it is time for me to say Goodbye to all of you since I am transferred from the Principalship of Sarvodaya 

Vidyalaya, Nalanchira, Trivandrum. It became inevitable for me to move out of this office too.  

 

It was really heartening and valuable to associate and move with great and honourable people like you, my dear 

colleagues, that this experience enriched and enlivened me in my life as an educationalist. As I write these few lines, all 

your faces and names are passing through my mind and I am not mentioning any names. All of you and your staff have 

kept a very intimate and personal acquaintance with me whenever we met together. I tried my best to help out wherever 

and whenever it was necessary.  

 

It is a bit  difficult to say adieu to you and our schools as I am no more a part of this group. I humbly request you to 

excuse and pardon any of my shortcoming or misgivings where I might have inadvertently offended anyone in any 

manner.Please keep me in your prayers always that I may do well in my new assignment as the Secretary of our 

Cardinal Baselios Cleemis, the Head of the Syro-Malankara Catholic Church.  

 

I promise that I will keep all of you, our ICSE and ISC schools and our association close to my heart and pray for its 

well-being. 

 

Once again a bing THANK YOU! 

 

Official communique 

In the afternoon of 17 August 2020 the ASISC Kerala Executive Board met together by our virtual presence and 

entrusted the Charge of the Secretary to Fr. James Mullassery as an interim arrangement, till the next General Body 

will elect a new Regional Secretary for Kerala Region. I wish him and the Executive Board all my support and wishes. 

 

Rev. Fr. James Mullassery: mobile No. 8281725386, Email: jamesmullasserycmi@gmail.com 

 

WISHING YOU ALL THE BEST, ESPECIALLY HAPPY AND PROSPEROUS ONAM! 

 

Kindly see the attachments.: 

1. Annual Report 2019-2020 

2. Audit Report and Annual Financial Statement 2019-2020  

 

God bless all of us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Fr. George Mathew Karoor. 
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